MOST URGENT
PERSONAL ATTENTION

No. EDN-HE(21)A(3)06/2020-V-Vol-II
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated : Shimla-171001, the November, 20¥%
To
1. All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh.
2 All the Deputy Directors of Education Inspection Cadre;
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Regarding Prevention of COVID-19 in School Children.
Memo:

In continuation to this Directorate letters of even numbers dated 01-11-
2021 and 09" November, 2021, on the subjects cited above.

In this context, as you are aware that the schools from class 3™ onwards
w.e.f. 10-11-2021 and 1% & 2™ w.e.f. 15-11-2021 are opened with the directions to strictly
follow the SOPs / guidelines regarding Corona Virus issued by the Government of India as well
as Government of HP. In this regard, you are therefore directed to conduct the inspection in the
Schools in your respective District and check that the directions issued are being followed
strictly or not and issue necessary directions in the case of violation and send the feedback
regularly, so as to assess the ground situation and also to take funther necessary action
accordingly. It is%also ensured that the School administration has properly sanitized the
school campus, Students and Teachers are wearing of mask, and there is a proper

arrangement of hand sanitization and maintenance of physical distancing to adhere
to safety guidelines and COVID-19 appropriate behavior. (‘\

Ry

Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-I
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla -1 the November, 2021
Copy to the following for information and necessary action:
1. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of HP.
2. The Director of Elementary Education HP Shimla-1.
3. The Technical Officer (IT Cell) DHE to upload the letter on Departmental website.

4. Guard File. (\

,, —
Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla




